
THE REGENTS OF THE UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA
MEETING AS A COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE

March 12, 2002

The Regents of the University of California met on the above date at UCSF-Laurel Heights, San
Francisco.

Present: Regents Atkinson, Connerly, T. Davis, Hopkinson, Johnson, Lee, Montoya,
Moores, Morrison, Preuss, and Seymour

In attendance: Regents-designate Ligot-Gordon and Terrazas, Faculty Representatives
Binion and Viswanathan, Associate Secretary Shaw, Deputy General
Counsel Morrison, Provost King, Senior Vice President Darling, Chancellor
Greenwood, Vice Chancellor Bainton representing Chancellor Bishop, and
Recording Secretary Nietfeld

The meeting convened at 1:05 p.m. with Chairman Moores presiding.

PUBLIC COMMENT

Chairman Moores explained that the Board had been convened as a Committee of the Whole in
order to permit members of the public an opportunity to address matters on the afternoon’s open
session agenda.  The following persons addressed the Board concerning the item noted.

Item 302, Committee on Educational Policy:  UC Admissions Testing Proposal

A. Mr. Kenny Burch, Chair of the University of California Student Association and the graduate
student representative to the Board on Admissions and Relations with Schools, reported that
UCSA had endorsed the proposal to eliminate the use of the SAT I in admissions and
presented a resolution supporting that position.

B. Mr. Jay Rosner, executive director of the Princeton Review Foundation, spoke in support of
eliminating the use of the SAT I.

The meeting adjourned at 1:15 p.m.

Attest:

Associate Secretary 


